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Hydro crews working on Territory 
 
(Kahnawake – 2, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to 
inform the community that Hydro-Quebec crews will be working on power lines on the Territory 
from Tuesday, July 2

th
 to Thursday, July 4

th
. 

 
Crews will be working on Power Line #3045 on tower #132 near Route 132 that runs over the 
seaway. Additionally, on Thursday, a crew with a boom truck will be on Route 132 to replace 
damaged equipment. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. The MCK was only informed by 
Hydro-Quebec after the work began.  
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention until Thursday, July 4

th
 periodically at your discretion. 

For further information on this release contact Skyler Taylor at 450-632-7500, ext. 2319 
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